“Sexual assault should never be tolerated, and we must ensure that victims are able to report crimes without retaliation. No doubt, the Military Justice Improvement Act is the best path forward,” said Senator Dean Heller. “I am pleased to stand today with fellow members of congress, survivors and military personnel in an effort to ensure perpetrators of sexual assaults are held responsible for their atrocious offenses and victims receive the protection they deserve.”
